
 

A Warm Welcome BackA Warm Welcome BackA Warm Welcome BackA Warm Welcome Back    
 

My goodness it is that time of year again! Where has the summer gone? It sounds as though you have all had wonderful breaks - I am enjoying listening to all the holiday experiences the children 
have had over the summer. How lucky we all are ☺ 

A small reminder - our days will continue to begin at    8.15 AM 8.15 AM 8.15 AM 8.15 AM again this year. 

Just to let you know that Reading Books will be allocated to your children sometime during the week beginning the 12th September. On Wednesday the 14Wednesday the 14Wednesday the 14Wednesday the 14 thththth    SSSSeptembereptembereptembereptember you will be invited to 
meet up in the library at 8.30 AM so that I can introduce the Library Reading Scheme to you and hopefully answer any questions you may have. 

School Council Elections will also be going on during the week of the 12
th
, so if your child is interested in putting themselves forward, they can now begin to think about how they are going to 

persuade the class to vote for them - more details will follow.  

 

I have set out some of the regular reminders below. Topic Maps and related parts of the curriculum from each subject that will be covered this term will follow later, alongside the Curriculum 
Booklets that will share a more detailed outline of school procedures and parts of the Year 3 curriculum. 

 

WATER: WATER: WATER: WATER: Please make sure your child has plenty of water, especially on days when we have PE. 
SNACKS AND LUNCHES:  SNACKS AND LUNCHES:  SNACKS AND LUNCHES:  SNACKS AND LUNCHES:  Please ensure your child brings in a    healthyhealthyhealthyhealthy snack/lunch to school every day and remind them that we cannot be sharing or 
exchanging food with each other due to the growing amount of children with allergies.  Plus PLEASEPLEASEPLEASEPLEASE    NO chocolate bars or candies/sweets. School lunches begin 
week of the 12th and should be ordered at the office in advance.  
UNIFORM: UNIFORM: UNIFORM: UNIFORM: Children must wear appropriate school and PE uniforms, including a hat and sensible shoes. NO JEWELLERY to be worn please! 
PE:  PE:  PE:  PE:  According to the time table at the moment the children have PE on TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesdayssss    and ThursdayThursdayThursdayThursdayssss.... Please ensure your child arrives at school on those days in 
their PE kit, with their uniform to change into afterwards, and LOTS of water!and LOTS of water!and LOTS of water!and LOTS of water!  
Mrs. Niki and Ms. Shara will be teaching Theatre and ArtsTheatre and ArtsTheatre and ArtsTheatre and Arts    this term.    We will also be having ‘one long and two shorter sessions’ of    SpanishSpanishSpanishSpanish on a weekly basis, 
taught by Miss Cara and Miss Yorka.  
PUNCTUALITY: PUNCTUALITY: PUNCTUALITY: PUNCTUALITY: Children need to be in school for 8:15am and picked up at 3:00pm.  Promptness is appreciated.  
Any questions or concerns, do come and have a chat. 
Thank you. 
Miss Mani 


